PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE

The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may #oz be a
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all
correspondence received to date.

To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov


mailto:PublicComment@losaltosca.gov

From: Bill Hough

To: Public Comment; City Council

Cc: Andrea Chelemengos

Subject: public comment regarding item #5 on 6/14/2021 agenda
Date: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 8:38:20 AM

I am submitting this public comment in my capacity as a resident and taxpayer in Los Altos.

I support the staff recommendation as written. It says the City Council should act on the
Mayor’s appointments to the Santa Clara County Cities Association for the remainder of
2022:

- Appoint Mayor Enander to the Board of Directors

- Appoint Vice Mayor Meadows as Alternate

Since she is the Mayor, Anita Enander should have an opportunity to represent the city on the
Santa Clara County Cities Association.
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From: Deb Skelton

To: Public Comment
Subject: City Council meeting 6/14
Date: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 12:49:50 PM

Dear Council Members and City Staff,

This note is in regards to items on the agenda for the June 14 Los Altos City
Council meeting. Please include this note in the packet.

First of all, many thanks to all of you for your dedication and for the work that you
do.

Agenda item #5:

Santa Clara County Cities Association - I believe the current Mayor should have the
opportunity to represent our City in this organization. I’m not sure why this
transition has not occurred, it seems late in the game. Mayor Enander should be
representing our City, if she so chooses, for the duration of her term. This should be
passed on to Ms Meadows promptly, when she becomes our next Mayor.

Agenda item #11:

I believe Los Altos should have access to 5G without delay. It is important we keep
current. Wireless communications are too important in today’s society to fall
behind. It is also very important that all safety standards are incorporated and that
they be required for all wireless communication equipment.

Sincerely,
Debbie Skelton
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June 14, 2022

Dear Mayor Enander, Vice-Mayor Meadows and Members of the Los Altos City Council,

The purpose of this note is to encourage you to reappoint Council member Neysa Fligor as our
City’s representative to the Santa Clara County Cities Association (Association) until all the

outstanding claims involving the Association’s Executive Director are resolved.

Best regards,

Robin Abrams, Curtis Cole, Kim Cranston, Cathy Lazarus, Bill Sheppard, Marie Young
Steering Committee, Los Altos Community Voices
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